
Outpatient Visitation Policy
To Protect the Health of Our Staff and Patients, Blanchfield Army 
Community Hospital will Implement a COVID-19 Visitation Policy

Effective Immediately

Outpatient Visitation Policy Guidelines:
• All patients and visitors entering the facility will be screened for illness prior to entry.

• Face masks will be provided to patients and visitors with symptoms consistent with the 
common cold, cough, etc.

• Due to the increased risk of infection with  COVID-19, visitors over the age of 65 are 
strongly discouraged from entering the hospital facility for visitation.

• You must have an appointment or be conducting official business when entering a 
clinic or the hospital. MEDDAC and WTB mealcard holders may enter for meals.

• Visitors may not accompany those with an appointment, unless one of the following 
applies:

a)Patients of minors may have one parent, guardian or caregiver to accompany 
them.

b)Elderly patients or those with a disability requiring assistance may have one 
caregiver accompany them.

• If unable to follow the visitation guidelines, we request that you reschedule your 
appointment by calling the appointment line at: 270-798-4677 or 931-431-4677 




